
 

 

24th March, 2020 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal St, Kala Ghoda, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400001 
 
BSE Code No. 507880 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051. 
NSE Code – VIPIND 

 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to inform that due to the outbreak of COVID-19 pandemic, the Company has 
taken appropriate measures (including work from home) to ensure safety and health of 
all our employees and ensuring due compliance with various directives issued by 
Central/State/Municipal authorities in India. 
 
In view of the lockdown in majority of the States across the country, the Company has 
shut down its operations in factories located at Nashik and Haridwar, warehouses, 
Company run stores etc. till 31st March 2020. The duration of this lockdown may vary 
depending upon the situation in the state and country as on 31st March, 2020 and 
directives issued by the respective Government authorities. The impact of this is 
material, however the uncertainty around the situation makes it difficult to assess the 
impact at this stage in time. 
 
We are closely monitoring the situation and will continue to take appropriate action, as 
per regulatory guidance. 
 
This communication is in compliance with Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations. 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For V.I.P. Industries Limited 

 
 
Anand Daga 
Company Secretary & Head - Legal 


